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Langley Fundamental Elementary School 

21789 - 50 Avenue, Langley, B.C., V3A 3T2 
Phone:  604 530-9973 or Fax:  604 530-3819 

Langley Fundamental Elementary website: http://www.sd35.bc.ca/schools/lfe/default.aspx 
School District #35 (Langley) website:  www.sd35.bc.ca 

Principal:  Mrs. Deah Paton 
Vice-Principal:  Mr. Neil Powell 
Administrative Assistant:  Mrs. Tricia Mein 
P.A.C. President:  Mrs. Jacqui Jack 

Date: Thursday, May 31 
Dear Parents: 
It’s hard to believe that tomorrow is June 1st. The year has gone by so quickly. Thanks 
to all the parents, and other family members who came out last week to our Sports 
Day. The students had a fun-filled day with station events and tug-of-war competitions. 
The tug-of-war ended with a grade 5 vs. parents event where the rope actually broke. 
All in all a great day! As we approach June, many classroom year end events have been 
planned as well as our track and field meet, Grade 5 Farewell, final concert, Parent 
Appreciation Tea, new Kindergarten students orientation, and Grade 4 and 5 Awards 
Assembly. Be sure to check the up coming dates below for times and dates.  

This is the time of year when we start thinking about next year and class placements. 
Please be reminded that teachers place your child with your child’s best interests at 
heart. This is not an easy or simple task but rather takes considerable time and 
thought. Sometimes students need to be placed away from other students as well as 
balancing classes for girl/boy ratios and academic groupings. Please do not request a 
particular teacher for your child. If you have questions about placement have an 
open conversation with your current child’s teacher about the type of environment you 
feel your child would thrive in, keeping in mind that your child’s teacher has an excellent 
understanding of your child and how they interact with others and manage in the 
classroom environment. Thank you for your understanding in this area.  

Reminders for Parents 
Our final concert is on June 22 at 9:00 am. All parents are welcome to attend. Grades 
3-5 are performing and the actors are from the grade 5 classes. 

The school district is currently taking registrations for Summer Session. If you would 
like your child to participate in some skill building or challenge sessions this summer, be 
sure to visit the district website and sign them up. 

Please avoid parking under the flagpoles as this area is for district personnel, fire and 
police cars. Thanks. 

The BC Lions are having a staff and student appreciation game on June 16th. The Lions 
will donate back $3 to our PAC for each adult ticket sold to this game. Please feel free to 
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share the link with family and friends. I have also included a poster at the end of this 
newsletter. Go Lions Go! 
Promo Link:     https://oss.ticketmaster.com/aps/bclions/EN/link/promotion/home/
a79657f11df52da3992fc0d27a7dd48ab5ba66ef               
 
Promo Code:      LFSCHOOL 
Learning Commons News 

The library will be closed for inventory from June 11th until the end of the school year.  
Please return all library books by June 11th.  We have an amazing collection of books 
and this is maintained when all books are returned or paid for if lost or damaged.  
Please take care of any fines by June 20th.    

Upcoming Events 
Thursday, May 31   Fire Safety House for Grades 1 and 2/Grade 5 
     Camp Stillwood 
Wednesday, June 6   District Track Meet for grades 4 and 5 qualifying 
     students 
Thursday, June 7   Kindergarten Orientation 1:00 - 2:00 pm 
Friday, June 8   Parent Appreciation Tea 9:00 am 
Friday, June 15   Hot Lunch 
Tuesday, June 19   Grade 5 Farewell 6-8:00 pm 
Friday, June 22   Final concert Grades 3-5 at 9:00 am/Tacky  
     tourist spirit day 
Wednesday, June 27  Grade 5’s to LFMSS 12:30-2:30 pm 
Thursday, June 28   Grades 4 and 5 awards ceremony at 8:50 am 
     Last day for students. Dismissal at 11:25 pm 
House Points 
   Crazy Hair Team Color Day  Sports Day  Totals: 
Canadians (3009) 322  443   6038   9812 
Canucks (3061) 288  475   5328   9152 
Lions (3189)  351  477   5959   9976 
Whitecaps (3200)  356  469   5833   9858 

Our last Spirit Day is on June 22. Dress as a tacky tourist. The points are so close 
so this last spirit day can make the difference. 

School Goals 
Courage: Our team of Grade 5’s are putting together the front foyer display for 
our final character goal this year.  

Numeracy: Teachers are beginning to do their final assessments in numeracy 
and as a school goal we will be looking to see how our students have 
demonstrated improvement. 

Mrs. Paton 
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12th Annual 

         2018 LUA Ukulele  
            Summer Camp                                                                   

Learn to play the ukulele this summer! 

Who: Children going into grades 4-7 in Sept 2018        
Where: Langley Fundamental Elementary School 

When: Aug 13 – Aug 17, 2018 

Investment is $160 

Early Bird Rate of $130 prior to June 1st, 2018 

The cost of registration includes: 
5- 1/2 days of instruction from Canada's best known and most renowned ukulele instructors 

Snack each day 
Camp T-shirt 

Music booklet that is yours to keep 
Wrap up concert for friends & family on Friday August 17th at 7:00pm 

Register online NOW to get your spot www.langleyukes.com 

For info. Ph: 604-340-8537 or Email: ukecamp@langleyukes.com 

Sponsors 
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Follow THIS LINK to purchase online: 
and enter promo code: 

LFSCHOOL 

To book your tickets, contact:  Preston Einarsson 

P: 604.930.5471     E: prestone@bclions.com 

* Includes a $3 rebate back to 
your school’s PAC 

*Kids tickets (12 and under) are 
just $10!! 

 

VS 

Saturday, June 16th 
7:00pm 

 

BC Lions 
vs 

Montreal Alouettes 
@ BC Place  

 
 

KICKOFF TO SUMMER 
School Fundraiser 

 
Come celebrate the Kickoff to the 2018 BC Lions Season and the 

start of Summer, all while supporting your School! 
*** Discounted ticket rate for all students, parents, friends and 

family + free BC Lions miniflag! *** 
 

 
PER TICKET 

 IN THE TOUCHDOWN 
     END ZONE 

 

$32* 


